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Comments: I strongly believe that it is important that fixed anchors are allowed in the national parks. Fixed

anchors provide important safety to climbers in the NPS, preventing needless accidents, injuries, and deaths.

Existing policies, which have allowed fixed anchors for over 50 years, work to protect the national parks

experience already. This rule would also have a negative impact on land manager/climber relationships, making

land managers function as police when many overlap with the climbing community and the two groups share

mange goals. Drill-free bolting should be allowed to continue in national parks to protect climbers safety and

prevent land manager/recreation conflict. 


